Park Pointe HOA

Board Meeting 1/24/2011 – Board Meeting Minutes

Meeting Attendance

The meeting started at 7:00pm with Deanna Krupa, Colin Waters, Latanja Moore, Bryan Ponder and Greg Rowan.

Topics of discussion:

· ACC Update 

· Bryan has gotten estimates on the front fence and will get 1 or 2 more. Latest estimate is down to $5500. That includes replacing broken and warped boards and re-staining. 
· Bryan is going to renew Tru Green contract for landscaping.
· Discussed need for removing a tree that was planted right next to a street light. It poses a security risk because it blocks the light, darkening the surrounding areas. Discussed potential for saving and if we go that route, it will be cheaper to purchase and plant a new tree. Bryan said root system of current tree has grown into utilities, etc at this point. 
· Discussed ideas for improving triangular area of green space across from retention pond. It’s in shaded area and the grass isn’t growing. Discussed potential for doing some landscaping and adding a picnic table or bench. (making it a feature) Left it with Bryan will over seed it this spring in an attempt to get grass to grow first. 

· Bryan stated neighborhood is in pretty good shape. And he gave an update on the 1 or 2 MRF’s that he received. 

· Financial Update
· Deanna said dues are coming in and estimated we had received around 40 payments so far. 
· Deanna re-stated her intention from last town hall to take some of our money and put it in a CD to draw some interest. 

· Deanna still has 2 homes who she needs addresses for. Agreed to turn them over to the lawyer service to track down. 

· Insurance for HOA was renewed. If we want to shop rates, we should start around October time frame so we can have seamless changeover. 

· Social Update
· A spring time social activity in May time frame was discussed with Latanja. Discussion now is around having cul-de-sac party. Renting a bounce house for kids and possibly catering bbq (really something besides pizza or subs) were also discussed. Also discussed need to get homeowners approval for cul-de-sac we use. 
· A spring time yard sale was also discussed. We left it at pursuing April time frame. 

